
Pictorial Report 
 

The 27th Annual Polish-Canadian Society Business Dinner 

Friday, November 15th, 2024, at the Dom Polski Hall, 1275 Langlois Ave., Windsor, Ontario 

Presentation of greetings from left:  Hon. Natalia 
Kusendova-Bashta, Minister of Long-Term Care, MPP 
Mississauga Centre, Sabina Klimek, Vice Consul of 
Economic Affairs, Consulate General of Poland in Toronto, 
and Ed Sleiman, Councillor Ward 5, City of Windsor, 
representing Mayor Drew Dilkens. 

From left: Jerry Barycki, President, Polish-Canadian Business 
and Professional Association of Windsor (PCBPAW) and  Ania 
Barycka, Master of Ceremonies.  

In these challenging times, as we all work to uphold global peace 
and protect democratic values, our organization is committed to 
building a better future for the Polish-Canadian community and 
for Canada. 

Our annual event gathered business, professional, political and 
youth representatives to share speakers' presentations and enjoy 
a taste of the delicious Polish cuisine, ending with some brief 
entertainment. 

VIPs’ Greetings  

Welcome and Introduction  


